
Good Day 

I want to register my name and get on the list – as I DISAGREE that Developers should have the 
opportunity to get the Oak Ridges Moraine re-designated for Development. 
No one should even consider this, these lands need to be protected from all home builders. 
We have been promised for years that this will not be touched. 
Some builders have already gone past the boundary and built homes. 
They take down more trees than they should and don't get fined - the Holland River was filled 
with mud as they did not protect the environment and there was mud slides. 
This should be protected forests for all our animals or we won’t have any left to enjoy.  We 
don't need a concrete jungle up here. 
We have enough development going on in York Region and it is destroying our beautiful towns. 
ENOUGH!! 
Monika Deguara 

 


